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Keeping in Touch 
 

 
We are very glad to have you as a participant at the Frontiers of Engineering meeting, 
and we hope you find this an enriching and rewarding experience.   
 
One of the goals of this meeting is network-building, and to that end, not only would we 
at the National Academy of Engineering like to keep in touch with you, but we would 
like you to keep in touch with each other. To that end, there are several mechanisms in 
place. 
 
FOE website.  The Frontiers of Engineering website at www.naefrontiers.org includes, 
among other things, a place for you to post news for other FOE alums and a directory of 
Frontiers participants.  To access the portion of the website that is open only to FOE 
alums, log in at “FOE Community.”   You can post news items, manage your account, 
and search the FOE alumni database. 
 
FOE books.  Books containing the papers from each year’s meeting are published the 
following February and mailed to all FOE alums.   
 
The Bridge.  FOE alums are given a subscription to NAE’s quarterly publication, The 
Bridge. 
 
Involvement in other activities of The National Academies.   The pool of Frontiers of 
Engineering alums is a resource for study committees of the National Research Council 
and other activities of The National Academies such as NAE workshops and study 
committees, the Keck Futures Initiative, and the international Frontiers programs.       
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